
 

 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Reception trip to Runway Visitor Park is now fast approaching and so I 

wanted to give you a little more information. 

On Wednesday 24th April 2024, please make sure that your child arrives at 

school on time for 9am so that we are able to set off on our trip on time. Your 

child will need to wear school uniform with sensible and comfortable shoes. The 

weather is set to be dry, however please provide a waterproof coat as the 

weather is changeable.  

Your child will also need a packed lunch on the day unless you have already 

ordered one from the school kitchen. Please note that orders from the school 

kitchen have now closed and sandwich choices have been taken for those 

children that have ordered a school packed lunch. Please make sure that the 

packed lunch is in a disposable bag with your child’s name on it. Please also make 

sure that grapes are sliced as these are a choking hazard and that it does not 

contain any nuts as we do have severe nut allergies in Reception. Please also 

make sure that your child has a disposable water bottle with them. If your child 

had medication such as an inhaler in school, we will take this with us on the day. 

We are aiming to be back at school before the end of the school day but this is 

dependent upon traffic. If there is a delay, we will notify you by text message. 

If you have the text messaging app, we advise deleting it so that the alerts 

come through to your phone and do not rely on you checking the app.  

If you are yet to pay for the school trip, please do so ASAP as the trip going 

ahead is dependent on school receiving payment for all children attending.  

If you have any questions, please ask a member of the Reception staff. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

The Reception Team 

 


